
January 2019 YN eLetter 

Happy New Year YNs: 

  

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists January 2019 E-

Letter.  We will have our next meeting at 6:15 p.m. on Friday January 11, 2019.  We had 3 YNs and 5 guests 

at our last meeting.  As always, if you let me know if you are going or not, we can start on time or wait if you 

are running a few minutes late!  

  

At December’s meeting, we had our traditional theme “Fun with Coins!”.  We played the game “Name that 

Coin”.  I think everyone had a good time.  Continuing with a tradition started in 2010, every YN received an 

uncirculated roll of cents issued from the current year!  Also, each YN received an American Silver Eagle 

from the WCNS!  Thank-you WCNS!  (all registered YNs not there in December will receive their gifts at the 

next meeting) 
  

Our January meeting is “Sign Your Name”.   Prize Alert:  Find in circulation a U.S. Note with the Series date 

2017 and win a prize!  I have been looking and looking and haven’t found a Series 2017 note!  The 2017 Series 

notes have been printed since 2017, but so far, has anyone found one?  Do you know why the 2017 series notes 

were printed?  
  

This month's link relating to numismatics is:   https://www.numismaticnews.net/article/series-2017-1-notes-slow-to-

appear?k=srCDO1JnAKaQGMpKYMU62kcjwck2pCX48DNrKCafIC0%3D&utm_medium=email&utm_source=newsletter&utm_ca

mpaign=nmn-kfa-nl-181211   This is the web site for Numismatic News, a site that has a lot of numismatics 

information and articles.  I enjoy reading the blogs and articles.  Remember, when visiting websites, always be 

careful before clicking on links or signing up for any information, emails, or websites! 

  

For December’s Show and Tell:  
  

AJ🐵:   1983 Zimbabwe One Cent; 

Adrik🐍:  (FeRBman) Ben Franklin Commemorative Box with 2003A Series $2. 

  

Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to share with the club. It is 

O.K. if you do not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or just plain old forget.  

  

Here is an image of reward for the YN Super Summer Adventure: 
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Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know.  
  

Here is a list of potential (subject to change) topics for upcoming meeting: 

  

January 11:  Sign your Name…take 2 � 

February 8:  1 cent, 2 cent, Red cent, Brown cent🌝 

March 9:  Oh, Canada!  Part II🌎 

April 13:  Trading Places🚅 

May 11:  In Search of….🔍 

June 8:  Summer Adventure🌵 

  

We meet at St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS web site 

at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and link to our previous e-letters.   

 

As always, you can contact by email: gluemark@gmail.com to discuss coins, notes or other ideas!   

 

- Mark. 
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